
 

 
Welcome Back  
Let’s all hope this is an undisturbed term! 
We are back into learning at school and our 
normal routines. Unfortunately, we cannot yet 
invite parents into school for assemblies or other 
events. Canteen and Scripture lessons are also 
still on hold. We will let you know if these 
restrictions are lifted. Until then, please continue 
to drop off and pick up your children at the 
school gate. Please feel free to phone or email us 
to discuss issues as they arise. 
 
Mrs Healey 
We are so happy to congratulate Mrs Healey and 
her husband on the birth of their son. Charlie 
Donald Healey was born on Saturday 2nd Oct 
weighing 3.46kg (7pounds 1ounce). Mum and 
bub are doing well. 
 

 

 
School Photos 
The school photo day has been rescheduled to 
Thursday 25th November. 
Notes will be sent home a week or two prior to 
the photo day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Covid Restrictions 
At this stage we are unable to have Bluearth face 
to face or complete the gymnastics program. We 
are hopeful to be able to complete gym before 
the end of the year. Swimming lessons are still on 
hold as well. We will let you know as soon as 
possible when restrictions are lifted. 
 
Kinder Orientation 
We are pleased that our Kinder Orientation is 
now able to go ahead in November as in previous 
years. The 2022 Kinders will visit each 
Wednesday for 3 weeks from the start of the 
month – 3rd, 10th, 17th. We look forward to 
welcoming in some siblings and some new 
families. 
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